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Exhibit 9-2: Supervising Engineer Affidavit 

10/5/2015 
 
Alan F. Kilgore supervised the entire scope of the antenna installation 
process authorized by FCC Permit File Number BPED-20150625ACK for radio 
station WORQ. 
 
He instructed the construction crew and crew chief, stressing the 
importance to be aware of the critical installation and proper alignment 
and orientation of parts necessary to achieve the desired outcome. This 
included coordinating with the manufacturer to confirm parasitic element 
positions relative to parallel or perpendicular positions relative to 
tower members and measured distances, discussing such details with the 
crew chief before and during installation, including how to confirm such 
alignment. 
 
All printed manufacturer's installation instructions and recommendations 
were understood and followed by installation personnel. The Supervising 
Engineer was on site for the entire project.  
 
The antenna was secured to the tower per manufacturer specifications using 
the provided custom-mounting brackets with the orientation 35° True. 
 
The tower and antenna were sighted for alignment by Charley Brinkmeier 
d/b/a Cornerstone Surveying for correct orientation.  
 
The tower crew was unable to mount one parasitic element correctly due to 
a hardware issue. There were rain and wind delays before they returned 
with the parts approved by the antenna manufacturer to complete the 
correct installation. 
 
To my knowledge all of the necessary requirements of the permit were met.   
 
The person supervising the project obtained a certification of "Senior 
Radio Engineer" from the Society of Broadcast Engineers (SBE) in 2000, 
holds a certification of "Professional Broadcast Engineer" from SBE since 
2005, has held FCC General Radiotelephone License PG-6-18888 since 1974 
and has held Amateur Radio License WB4THU since 1971. 
 

 
Alan F Kilgore, CPBE 
Consulting Engineer 


